
Information  for  Prospective
Students  of  the  Faculty  of
Arts, Charles University (15
May 2020)
On 14 May 2020, the CUFA Academic Senate approved an amendment
of the rules of the admission process of BA and MA studies and
programmes  for  the  academic  year  2020/2021.  The  entrance
examinations of nearly all opened studies and programmes were
substantially adjusted and simplified.

The prospective students of the studies and programmes, which
hold  an  in-person  entrance  examination,  will  receive  a
specific date of the entrance examination (specific date and
time)  through  SIS  electronic  invitation  at  least  15  days
before the holding of the entrance examination along with all
details on the examination procedure (the attachment of the
invitation).

Prospective students with another type of entrance examination
are obliged to familiarise themselves with the updated form of
their studies or programme’s examination in SIS – Admission.
In the coming days, we will also inform everyone via email.
Please, regularly check your email inbox.

Prospective students staying abroad are allowed, based on a
request,  to  hold  an  oral  examination  in  the  form  of  a
videoconference.  The  requests  are  to  be  electronically
submitted through SIS, in admission application (Requests –
Other submissions).

We are at your disposal on email and phone lines:

Phones: 221 619 300, 221 619 330, and 221 619 333 during
working days between 9:00 am–2:00 pm; write us anytime on
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email prijimacky@ff.cuni.cz.
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